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About The Dirt 
The Dirt is a periodic email series with timely cover crop tips from the agronomic experts at Soil First and La Crosse Seed. If you have a 
question you’d like us to answer, contact us: info@laxseed.com or 800.356.7333

AG CENSUS 
COVER CROP 
INSIGHTS

Recently, the USDA released its 2017 Ag Census - the first since 2012. The survey lists 
everything ag related, including the practice of cover crops. In case you missed it, cover 
crop acres have grown nationally from 10.3 Million in 2012 to 15.4 Million in 2017, or 
about 8% annually. If this rate continues, expect ~40 million cover crop acres by 2029 - 
most of that growth centered around the midwest and greater corn belt. 

Please take a moment to review our takeaways at https://bit.ly/2WtZwEm along with a 
detailed synopsis compiled by Rob Myers from SARE. 

APPLYING FOR NRCS  
COST SHARE?

MAKE YOUR TRIP TO THE NRCS OFFICE EASY 
AND EFFICIENT BY FOLLOWING 3 SIMPLE 

STEPS TO GET STARTED ON DEVELOPING OR 
UPDATING YOUR CONSERVATION PLAN.  

VIEW OUR CHEAT SHEET HERE:  
HTTPS://BIT.LY/2HKTCVI.

LA CROSSE SEED ADDS 
NATIVES SPECIALIST

WE RECENTLY ADDED A NATIVES SPECIALIST 
TO OUR NATIVE GRASS AND WILDFLOWER 
SEED BUSINESS, PROVIDING YOU WITH A 

DEDICATED RESOURCE AS CONSERVATION 
SEED NEEDS EXPAND. LEARN MORE AT 

HTTPS://BIT.LY/2UVTPRN. 
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